



Dear Employees',

We are excited to announce a **New Program: Healing Together Charity Fund is** available to any employee and their dependents who is on any one of our UHC Medical Plans!!

This Program Supports:

- Those with serious medical conditions.
- High-cost medications.

A representative from the **Healing Together Charity Fund** will reach out if you or a covered dependent might qualify - be sure to answer or return their call.

If you think you may qualify, and want to reach out to **HTCF** directly, please contact De Stephenson at 866.636.0239 ext. 305.

Thank you,

Jackie Freeman HR & Benefits Manager

